

Dear Prayer Partner,

Blessings to you! It is now the fifth month of 2007 and I am happy to have the privilege to share with you some of the things that we have experienced this past month and also to be able to ask you to pray for an opportunity that we have available to us.

In March a friend of my grandmother's had taken up residence in one of the facilities that we serve and my grandmother has started visiting with me as I lead the worship service there. On the first visit with my grandmother, I overheard her and her friend talking and the friend told her how much she enjoyed and looked forward to the weekly worship service. I was very pleased at hearing this and I was again encouraged about the work that we are doing. We provide a weekly Christian church service to people who are not able to participate in any other church service. I first thought of our work as a simple Christian ministry but I am now convinced that we are indeed a Church. The other Sunday morning the woman that leads our morning prayer in one of the services referred to our gathering as "our congregation" and other people have introduced me to their family members as "my minister." I am so pleased that God is using us to impact the lives of those who otherwise would have only televangelists or Watchtower magazines as their main source of spiritual contact. The residents of Ridgeway, Griffith Home, Belle River Pines, Greenwood Lodge, Ela's, Richmond Pines, Torrey Pines, New Haven House, and three other care facilities are all blessed by the church that we provide for them. Thank you for your continued prayer and financial support. If it were not for God working through you this ministry would not exist.

We have a new opportunity. We now have the opportunity to provide a weekly Christian worship service to three more homes, and I need you to pray with me that God would provide the resources to meet this need. I am not asking for more money from those of you who give so generously already; I am asking for your specific prayers. The scriptures tell us that God owns the "cattle on a thousand hills," and I want you to pray that God might sell one or two of those cattle to provide for the services at these new homes. I have absolute faith that if God wants a church in these new facilities then He will provide the resources for them. So let us cry out together to our heavenly Father on behalf of those who have nothing and are in need of regular Christian worship services.

Also, please remember to pray that God will bless the efforts of our CPA who will be working on our legal package with the IRS. This fiasco has been going on now for well over a year, and I ask you to pray with me that all those little proverbial ducks will finally get into a row.

May God bless you and your family this month. I pray that you will know firsthand the emmense love of God in your life as you follow the lead of our Lord Jesus.

www.thesharing.org

PO Box 73 · Armada, MI 48005 · (586) 949-6885

The Sharing Org's **mission** is to provide interdenominational worship services for the residents of care facilities who are not able to leave their places of residence to worship with the rest of the Church.

I would like to join the ministry of the Sharing Org and serve the residents of care facilities by giving them the love of God through the Gospel of Jesus Christ.	
I would like to join the Sharing Org Ministry \$50.00 \$25.00 \$15.00 \$7.00 \$50.00 \$15.00	
I would like to support the Sharing Org \$500.00 \$250.00 \$100.00 \$75.00 \$575.00 \$ Other Ministry by making a <i>one time donation</i> of:	
#060703«env#» «first» «last» «street» «box» «city», «st» «zip»	Thank you for joining us as together we share the Love of God with the residents of care facilities.
\(\text{city}'', \(\str\) \(\zip''\)	You've pledged \$«mthlygiving» per month to support the Sharing Org.
Please make checks payable to: The Sharing Org Please mail to: PO Box 73 Armada, MI 48005	Your gifts for «date By Year» have totaled \$«Tax Deductible»